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Tuesday 20th February 2023 
 

Nursery Trip (Finches AM) – Lee Valley Animal Adventure Park 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are very excited to take the Nursery children on another exciting school trip. We will be 
travelling by school minibus to Lee Valley Animal Farm to allow children some first-hand experience 
about their current learning. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 13th March 2024, and you will need to drop your child off 
promptly at the normal time (8:30am) ready for a 9:15am departure. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for a day on the farm. This must include full school 
uniform/warm clothes, a coat, and a pair of wellington boots. 
Children will also need a packed lunch (including bottle of water), please ensure this is clearly 
labelled with their name. No fish or nut products are permitted in packed lunches due to allergies. 
 
The children will be back in school and ready to be collected at the normal school pick-up time 
(3:15pm). 
 
As the trip is taking place all day on Wednesday 13th March, children will be transferring their hours 
from Tuesday the 19th to Wednesday the 13th. As a result of this, Nursery will be closed on Tuesday 
19th March for your children. 
 
We will require some parent volunteers; please speak to the class teacher if you are interested in 
supporting us on the trip. Dependant on the number of volunteers, we may or may not need some 
people, but we will let you know in advance if you will be joining the school trip. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please come speak to the class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Nursery Team 
 


